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UOFL DISCRIMINATION
AND SEXUAL HARASSMENT
POLICIES
Title IX Director's Office
The University strives to provide a safe environment and is committed
to keeping the health and well-being of the campus community in the
forefront of our thinking. Title IX Director ensures that every person
affected by the University’s operation, including faculty, staff, and
students, is aware of their legal rights under Title IX and that the school
and all its employees, through its policies, procedures and practices,
complies with its legal obligations. Specifically, the Title IX Director
oversees the University’s preventive education about, and response to,
sexual misconduct including sexual harassment (includes quid pro quo
and hostile environment); sexual assault; domestic violence; dating
violence; and stalking.

The Title IX Director’s contact information is:

Tim Beam, Title IX Director 
Grawemeyer Hall, Suite 202 
2301 S. Third Street 
Louisville, KY 40208 
(502) 852-1198

Email: titleix@louisville.edu

Webpage: https://louisville.edu/titleix (https://louisville.edu/titleix/)
(policies)
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